January 2025 Recreational Class Newsletter

Classes RESUME on January 2nd. We are CLOSED on Monday, January 20th.

January TUITION will be posted to accounts on Monday, January 6th. Auto pay accounts will
be charged on Friday, January 10th. Self pay families need to make payments by February
1st to avoid a late fee.

OPEN WORKOUT will be Friday, January 31st from 7-8pm. You must register ahead of time
in your portal for open workout. The registration deadline is the Wednesday before open
workout at 8pm. The class is labeled “* Friday Open Workout - 1/31/25”. Please enroll online
and make your payment online. If your gymnast is bringing a friend who does not attend our
gym, their family must make a portal account as well. If you wish to pay cash for open workout
we can apply that payment when you come in, but you must still be registered.

BRACELET WEEK is January 27th - February 1st. During this week, all gymnasts will earn a
fun bracelet by trying or earning a new skill, helping a classmate, conquering a fear, etc.
SNOW, ICE & POWER OUTAGES: We post to Facebook and email everyone if we need to

close on short notice because of weather-related issues. You can schedule a make up class if
we need to cancel on your class day.
Our first ADULT OPEN WORKOUT will be January 6th from 8:30-9:30pm. This is for ages

18+ and spectators are not allowed during this time. Please register and pay by making a

portal account.
CLASS CHANGES have been finalized. If your gymnast moved up in level before the break,

please check your portal to see which class they will be in when we return.
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